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HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

MONDAY:        10:00am Prayer Meeting       

 6:30pm Ladies Bible Study 

WEDNESDAY:  10:00am Ladies Bible Study  

 6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

PASTOR AWAY: Pastor Carl & Cindy 
are at the District’s Pastors & Spouse’s 
retreat.  Pastor Carl will be back in the 
office on Monday. 

CHICK CHAT: All ladies are invited 
to this month’s Chick Chat luncheon 
next Sunday, February 25th,  
from 1-3pm.  Please bring a dish to 

pass and a friend or loved one and join us for a fun afternoon  
of food and fellowship.  As is our tradition for our February get  
together, men are welcome to join us this month.  See Dorothy  
Polmanteer for more information. 

CW KIDZ & YOUTH GROUP: CW Kidz  
and Youth Group will not be meeting this  
Wednesday due to winter school break, we 
will resume again next week.   

SHARING THE LOAD: Next  
Sunday, February 25th, from  
4-5pm, we will be having our  
next “Sharing the Load” gathering. 
Join others that afternoon for a  

time of listening and discussion.  Galatians 6:2 says “Carry each 
other’s burdens, and in this way you will fulfill the law of Christ.”  
See Cindy Chapman for more information. 

COMMUNITY LIFE GROUPS:  
One way for you to get involved in  
a small group in our church is to  
join a Community Life Group.   
These groups get together twice a 
month to share life, grow spiritually 

and encourage one another.  Ideally each group consists of 8-10 
people.  We have a new group starting and a couple groups that 
have room for more people.  If you are interested in hosting a 
Community Life Group, please contact Holly O’Hara.   
Humble’s Life Group:  New group with many openings. Childcare 
available.  Starts March 10th and meets 2nd & 4th Sundays  
from 6-7pm. 
Chapman’s Life Group:  Has 1 or 2 openings.  Meets 1st & 3rd 
Sundays at 6pm. 
Ticia Wick’s Life Group:  Has 1 or 2 openings.  Women’s Group.  
Meets 1st & 3rd Tuesdays at 7pm. 
Melanie’s Zoom Life Group:  Has 1 or 2 openings.  Meets 2nd & 
4th Sundays at 5pm. 

CWC SEWING CIRCLE: Our monthly 
sewing group will meet on Thursday,  
February 29th, from 10am to 2pm.  
Bring your sewing machine, tools and 
lunch and share a time of fellowship.  
We will use this time to construct quilts 
that will be used to bring joy & comfort.  
If planning to attend or have questions, 

contact Kathy Weller at Kitwhel@gmail.com or call or text 315- 
561-3656. 



Children’s Ministries Provided downstairs during 
the Sunday Morning Worship Service: 

Children Under 2 ………….……………….………………………..Nursery 

Children 2 - 3 Years Old ………….……………….…2’s and 3’s Room 

Children 4 - 5 Years Old …………………………....4’s and 5’s Room 

Junior Church for Grades 1-5*………………………..Fellowship Hall 

*Junior Church children will be dismissed from the sanctuary before the sermon 

Churchtime Workers Next Week (2/25) 

Nursery …………………………………………………..Jim & Sophia Loftus 

2’s & 3’s room ……………………………………...Sarah & Greg Humble 

4’s & 5’s room ……………………………………………….…Tiffany Loftus 

Junior Church..........................................................Ticia Wicks 

Greeters .………………………………..Beth DeWeese & Toots Cooper 

Back Door Greeter ………………………………………………….Dick Rice 

* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook.  If you do not want  
to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.   

stay connected  

Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon  or by appointment 

To Contact Pastor Carl:  

phone 315-638-2222 or email  

carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact the Church Office:  

phone 315-635-3501 or email  

office@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Jennifer Lewis (Media Director):  

email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch 

MISSED THE SERVICE?  Our church service is aired on Spectrum  
Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & 
Sundays.  Videos of recent services are also on our church website. 

Scan to download  
our App  

 

 

prayers & praises 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD:  
We are kicking off our 2024 Operation 
Christmas Child collection this month. The 
collection item focus this month is  
children’s toys for ages 2-14.  See the new 
display in the church foyer for suggestions 
and the collection box for your donations. 

“Many thanks to my church family for the 
birthday wishes and prayers.  You are all a 
blessing to us!” 
         ~ Bob Edgett 


